
A one-day awareness program on Cyber Security & Emerging Technologies for school and college 

students was organised by Department of Public Administration & IT Cell of Govt. Aizawl West College in 

the college auditorium on the 13th September, 2022.  

Internet has become an essential component of our daily lives. It has revolutionised how we interact, 

make friends, share information, play games, and shop. They are influencing the majority of our day-to-

day activities. 

Cyberspace connects us virtually to billions of online users worldwide. Cybercrimes, particularly those 

committed against women and children, such as cyber stalking, cyber bullying, cyber harassment, child 

pornography, rape content, etc., are also expanding at an alarming rate. To stay safe in the online world, 

it is important to follow certain cyber safe practises that can make our online experience more 

productive. With these in mind, an appropriate awareness programme has been developed. 

 

 



 

 



 


